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th
, 17

th
 & 18

th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time”                                   Volume 83 #14          

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Weekday Masses: Tuesday - Friday: 12:10 p.m. 
 

Weekend Masses: Sat. 5:00 p.m. - Sun. 10:00 a.m.   

Traditional Latin Mass: every Friday at 9:00 a.m., and every Sunday 12:00noon 
 

Parish Office Hours: Office: (closed Mondays) Tues. to Fri. 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. & 1:00 p.m. - 4:15 p.m. 
 

Spanish Community Mass: 2
nd

 and Last Sunday of each month at 2:00 pm 
 

Hungarian Community Mass: 3
rd

 Sunday of every month at 2:00 p.m. 
 

Sunset Lodge Mass: (952-Arm St.) 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Wednesday of each month at 9:30 a.m. 

 

Rosary: Weekdays at 11:45 a.m.  
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: every Tuesday & ‘First Friday’ 10:00 a.m. - 11:45 a.m. 
   

Perpetual Help Devotions: Wednesdays immediately following Mass 
 

Infant of Prague Devotions: Our Lady Queen of Peace has been designated as an official site of the Shrine to the Infant Jesus  

of Prague in the Diocese of Victoria, Devotions every Thursday immediately following Mass (refreshments in the small hall) 
 

Confessions:  ½ hr. Before and after all Masses, ring the bell at the Confessional door and enter when the green light is on. 
 

Baptisms: To have your child baptised at Queen of Peace Church, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to 

arrange an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course. TBA 
 

Marriages: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you 

are not registered at Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish. 
 

RCIA:  Contact the Parish Office (250)384-3884 
 

Religious Education:  Contact: The Office (250)384-3884 
 

The C.W.L: meets on 2
nd

 Wed. every month after the Noon Mass except July & Aug., President Bertha Landrie 
 

Parish Council: will meet on Wed., October  , at 6:15pm in the Monsignor Wood Room. 
 

4
th

 Degree Knights of Columbus: meet in Queen of Peace Parish Community Centre the third Thursday of every month  

                                                         at 7:00 p.m. Contact: Faithful Navigator Shawn Leckie: (250)360-2620 
 

Sunday Donations: Sunday Donations can be done by using, Boxed Sunday Envelopes or by Automatic Bank Withdrawal 

                                  The parish office can supply you with the necessary paperwork. 
Keeping in Contact: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether 

long-time residents or newly arrived in the parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out 

the form below and place it in the collection basket or mail to the parish office. 

__New Parishioner                                       Name: ____________________________________________________                                                                                          

                                                                      Address:__________________________________________________ 

  

 

__Have moved, here is new address,           Address:___________________________________________________ 

                                                                                    ___________________________________________________ 

  

__I am home-bound and would                    Address:__________________________________________________                             

    like someone to visit me.                                         __________________________________________________               

                                       

__I am going to be in the hospital,               Phone: (home)________________(work)________________________ 

     please call on me.                                    Email:____________________________________________________ 

mailto:office@qop.ca
http://www.qop.ca/


 

IMPORTANT: In the Hospital? 
If you or a family member, are hospitalize or are 

going to be hospitalize and would like to be visited 

by your parish Priest, please call the parish office to 

make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 
After office hours including weekends, holidays  

or during the night, you can call: the Hospital 

Chaplain ‘Fr. Vicente Borre’ at 250-889-3761 
  

St. Joseph the Worker Parish 
We are exploring interest in a Summer Bible Camp at 

St. Joseph the Worker Parish for children 6 - 13 years 

old - we are looking at the following dates:  

Monday, August 12th to Friday, August 16th and 

Monday August 19th to Friday, August 23rd, 

8:30am to 12:00 noon.  Cost $50 per child. Info, 

please contact: 250-479-7413 or email 

sjtwoffice@shaw.ca 
 

St. Clare’s Monastry – Duncan, BC 
All are invited to join us for the Feast of St. Clare on 
Saturday, August 10th at St. Clare's Monastery 

2359 Calais Rd, Duncan, BC. Celebration of the 

Holy Eucharist will be at 10 a.m. followed by light 

refreshments. We hope to see you then!   
 

Priestly Ordination – ‘Harrison Ayre’             
It is with great joy that I announce the Ordination to 

the Diaconate of Harrison Ayre on Friday, August 

23
rd

, at 6:30pm at Christ the King Parish in 

Courtenay. The ordination will be followed by a 

reception in the new parish hall. Please remember 

Harrison and his intentions in your prayers.  
 

National LIFE-CHAIN Sunday!  

October 6
th

, 2:00 - 3:30 p.m. Please mark your 

calendars and resolve to attend this annual event, 

joining thousands of Canadians and Americans in 

protesting the millions of unborn babies killed yearly 

by abortion. In Victoria, the Life-Chain will take place 

at the usual place, on Blanshard St. beside the Mayfair 

Mall and to the south of it. We park in the parking lot 

and proceed quickly to our vigil. Signs will be 

provided. Come individually or as a church group. 
 

St. Patrick’s Good Used Clothing Sale 
October 4

th
 and 5

th
 from 9:30am-2:00pm. We will 

start collecting clothing and other Bazaar Items on 

September 1
st
. However, if you are moving and have 

items, pick up is available by phoning Pauline at 

250-592-9434 or Lorna at 250-477-6331. If you bring 

items to the church, please let people in the office 

know so that they can be taken down to storage. Thank 

you for supporting St. Patrick’s Catholic Church. 
 

 

 

Our Lady Queen of Peace 

‘Legacies’ 
WILL POWER! 

   Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
  with gratitude the legacies it has received 

   over the years. 

     *Legacies enable the church property to  

   be kept in good repair and provide 

   improvements.   

     *Legacies are a way of providing 

   assurance that the parish has income or 

   savings in the event of unforeseen 

   emergencies. 

     *A Will is the most important document 

   you will ever sign. 

   Please remember ‘Our Lady Queen of 

   Peace’ in your Will!               
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of 

Peace Church, you must call the office at least 3 

months in advance to arrange an appointment with 

the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has Our Lady 

Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the 

faith by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You 

may meet with the Pastor and take the course even if 

your child has not yet been born. Parents are 

expected to participate in the Baptismal 

preparation.  

At least one Godparent or both must be baptized and 

confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your 

child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Financial    Statement            JUNE, 2013 

Sat./Sun. Collections Envelopes         $ 5,546.80  

Sat./Sun. Collections Loose                 $    589.65  

Latin Mass Collections Envelopes      $ 1,710.00 

Latin Mass Collections Loose              $    250.10  

Spanish/Hungarian Mass Collections $    258.10 

Direct Deposit       $ 1,010.00 
 

TOTAL  COLLECTIONS:      $ 7,447.40 

An estimated $10,000 per month                

                       ($2,500) per week 

is required  to  cover  the  operating  expenses. 
 

Building  Maintenance  Donations:    $    445.00 

Thank you to all who contributed to Our Lady 

Queen of Peace Parish to assist with operating 

expenses.     
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Permanent Diaconate 
Bishop Richard Gagnon is pleased to announce that the 

Diocese of Victoria is accepting candidates for a 

permanent diaconal program, which will begin in 

January 2014.  Suitable candidates, who feel called to 

this vocation, will be Catholic men between the ages 

of 35 and 55 who are already active in ministry 

within their own parish and are able to provide for 

themselves and their families financially.  For 

additional information, contact your local parish priest, 

or if your pastor is on holidays. Contact:  

Fr. John Laszczyk at 

padre@standrewscathedral.com for a pre-

application package. It is anticipated that the 

application process will take several months and hence 

those interested should not delay.    
 

Urgent – “Our Place” (downtown) 

Desperately Needs Men’s Clothing for 

People Living in Poverty Currently our men’s 

clothing racks are bare. If you have men’s clothing that 

you no longer need please consider donated them to 

“Our Place”. We desperately need lightly used socks, 

jeans and t-shirts as well as new underwear for men 

and women. “Our Place” provides clothing free of 

charge. The clothing can be dropped off directly to  

“Our Place” at 919 Pandora Ave. 
 

Lay Ministry Schedule 
I just wanted to let you know the Lay Ministry 

Schedule is made on the weekend prior to the last 

weekend of the month. An Example: July schedule 

was done on the weekend of 22/23 June so that it was 

available for printing and ready at the back of the 

church on the following weekend. The next schedule 

will be done on the weekend of 20/21 July for the 

August schedule. Please remember this when you are 

planning to be away. Please, do not ask me to change 

the schedule after it has been printed or you have 

received it via email. I realize special occasions can 

happen and you cannot make your scheduled time. 

Then, it is up to you as a volunteer to ask someone  

else to take your place. Just remember we are all 

volunteers, doing God's work. Many thanks, Wenda  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Development and Peace  “Syria Emergency”  
is encouraging Canadians to help with this emergency 

response.  

Make a donation:  

 by telephone 1-888-664-3387 

 online devp.org/donate/syria 

 by making a cheque out to & sending it to:  
 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE ‘Syria Emergency’ 

1425 René-Lévesque Blvd.  

West, 3rd Floor 

Montreal, QC  

H3G 1T7 
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Week of July 22 to July 28  
 

Monday July 22 

        NO MASS        
 

 

 

Tuesday July 23   

10:00 am: ‘Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament’                                                                                              

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Alex & Ron Fernandez   

Req.: Denise Rondeau 
 

 

Wednesday July 24  

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Michael Gillispie   

Req.:            

    
Thursday July 25                                                                                    

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Michael Gillispie                                             

Req.:            

 

Friday July 26  

9:00am: Latin Mass 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Michael Gillispie                                                   

Req.:                                                                                                                                                          

 

Saturday July 27   

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions:                                                                                     

Req.:                                                                                                                                                                                
 

Sunday July 28  

10:00 am: ‘17
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’  

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 
 

Note:  

Please remember the following persons   

who are ill in your prayers: Marcelina Baldauf,  

George Fyvie, Anita Loiselle, Eva Gerard,  

Anna Urban, Marion Turner, Max Moran,  

Flora Simonson, Lucy Praud, Nova Wauthy, 

Elizabeth Fernandez, Lorna Cue, Lynn Wood,  

Darlene Humphries, Louis Berard, Elaine Shannon,  

Barbara Dunahee, Christine Stornebrink, 
 

Note:   

Confessions: ½ hr. Before all Masses  

                                    & 

First Saturday of every month: 3 - 4pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week of July 29 to August 4 
 

Monday July 29 

        NO MASS  

 
 

Tuesday July 30  

10:00am: ‘Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament’                                                                                              

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions:             

Req.:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 
Wednesday July 31 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions:        

Req.:            

 

Thursday August 1 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions:  

Req.:                       

 

Friday August 2   

9:00am: Latin Mass 

12:10: Daily Mass                                                              

Intentions:     

Req.:                                 

 

Saturday August 3   

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions: Lydia deVera                                                    

Req.: Louis & Carol Molloy               
 

Sunday August 4   

10:00 am:  ‘18
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’ 

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

                 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


